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Stop Sale
400T, 500T and T5 Series Pressure Transmitters

Effective May 28, 1999 the entire 400T, 500T and T5 analog transmitter
product line, which currently is on Limited Availability status, will pe placed
into Stop Sale status. Remove all pages T-133 through T-242 from the
Transmitter section of your Rochester NY Price & Specification book.

400T, 500T and T5 is replaced with 600T Series Smart Pressure
Transmitters.  Please convert any orders for this series to the 600T series.
As most of you know, the 600T series is priced lower than 500T.  The low
cost 400T should be replaced by the low cost 624T model.

Some customers have concerns switching from analog to smart
technology, especially the need for a hand terminal to maintain the unit.
Remember, the 600T series has zero and span adjustments (called
SnapCal) on the transmitter housing so a hand terminal is not necessary.

400T, 500T and T5 service repairs will continue as usual.  Naturally, the
warranty will be honered for the duration of the warranty period.  When
necessary, repairs will be by replacement with a 600T model.  The
customer will be informed of the substitution prior to approval to proceed
with the repair.

Please call me if you have any questions: 716-273-6264.
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